Mt. Blue Regional School District
129 Seamon Road Suite 2
Farmington, Maine 04938

Telephone (207) 778-6571 Fax: (207) 778-4160

April 4, 2021
Dear RSU 9 Community,

As stated in our recent notification, Mt. Blue Campus will be in a full remote model next week from
4/5/21-4/9/21. We will return to our hybrid in-person learning model on 4/12/21. We made this
determination based on staffing impacted by the recent COVID-19 positive cases. Please know that our
schools are safe, and they continue to be cleaned per CDC guidelines. All other schools in the district
will not be impacted and will continue with their regular schedules.

Please see the details below regarding the impact at Mt. Blue Campus. Learning plan questions should
be directed to teachers. Please contact the school for any other questions.

MBC Remote Learning Plan:
Please plan to proceed with the school’s remote schedule (similar to a Friday schedule). Teachers will be
communicating with students via email, Google Classroom and Zoom.

MBC Meal Services:

Meals are available for all students and can be picked up at the high school (Door #14) between 7am and
noon. To order meals, please call Chef Andy at 207-779-9720 or email foodservice@mitbluersd.org. If you
are unable to pick up meals, delivery service may be available. Please call 779-9720 to arrange home
delivery.

MBC On-site co-curricular and extracurricular activities:
All MBC in-person co-curricular and extracurricular activities are canceled and will resume on 4/12/21.

We appreciate your understanding of these circumstances and your support of your child’s education in
these challenging times. We will look forward to seeing students back at MBC on 4/12/21. Thank you
again for your adherence to the RSU 9 guidelines that help to keep our schools and communities safe
and healthy.

Sincerely,

Monique Poulin
Interim Superintendent
RSU 9

Committed to providing an environment where students can
achieve their maximum potential.
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